<u>Government proposes duty to protect</u> <u>public spaces from terror</u>

Government to consult on Protect Duty to improve safety and security at public venues and spaces

Flood risk continues with further rain expected this weekend

The Environment Agency warns that flood risk continues with the impacts of heavy rain continuing to be felt across England.

Iconic blue passports return next month

The first new blue passports will be issued from March 2020.

UN Open-Ended Working Group on developments in ICTs in the context of international security: Commonwealth statement

UK-delivered statement that built on the 2018 Commonwealth Heads of Government Meeting Cyber Declaration, calling for greater UN coordination on cyber security.

British Ambassador visits the

Adjacency Zone

The British Ambassador to Guatemala, Nick Whittingham, travelled to Petén.